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The meeting was called to order at 4:40 PM
Commissioners present were Chairman, Mark Moschetti, Thomas Jeleniewski and Robert Dennis.  Also present were Superintendent, Kent Songer and employee Carol Osborne.
The Superintendent and Commissioners reviewed each item of the budget line by line and Kent explained different aspects of the budget and answered their questions on how he came to these figures. The Commissioners had questions on the amount charged for water reading and would like to see the budget separate the cost of full time and part time employees.   The Commissioners suggested some changes and they decided to submit the budget on Kent’s usual form.  They voted to submit the budget to the Selectmen and the Administrator.
The Commissioners asked about the hiring of a part time clerk and she just needs to call Holly to complete the town requirements for hire.
Kent also answered questions to when projects such as Dudley Road and Pleasant Street will be paid for.
There being no other business to discuss the meeting adjourned at 5:43 PM.
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